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Minutes of Meeting September 4th, 2024 

1. Welcome to those attending: 

Catherine Young (Chair), Carole Mattock, Carol Wilson, Claire Brown, WHPC Youth Council, 

Sylvia Igglesden, Juliet Robinson, Chris Jany. 

CY mentioned:  World Clean-up Day 20/9.  Everyone was encouraged to clean up their phone 

storage e.g. delete photos. GBC Cleaner Air Day Sunday 29th October. Litter Picks – EHPC 5th 

October, WHPC 19th October – it was asked that both PCs publish their dates together – if you 

cannot help on one you could help on the other.  CM to raise this with WHPC and SI the same 

with EHPC. 

2. Apologies received from: 

Mel Beynon, Paul Dodgson, Jane Howard, Yendle Barwise, Penny Whitlock, Sylvia Taylor, Pip 

Davis, Chris Harris, Alex Veys, Sara Dean, Roy Proctor. 

3. Minutes of previous meeting:  Accepted by all present. 

 

4. Social Media: 

CJ has set up what’s app group for us – thank you.  Not compulsory.  Only for CAN stuff.  I will 

use it to remind of dates etc. CJ and SI are admins. 

The Fork Ranger app was mentioned by CB for stats on the Climate. 

CY/CB/SI to refresh our Facebook and Instagram and we need to get more active on Next 

door. 

5. Future Events 

‘What’s In Your Water’ talk by River Wey Trust – confirmed Thursday 24th October WHVillage 

Hall 7.30pm.  

‘What we eat and drink’ panel discussion with four presenters – confirmed Thursday 14th 

November EHVillage Hall 7.30pm. 

‘Where is our money invested? What are more sustainable options?’ Jan 2025 

‘What is in our gardens? How to encourage wildlife’ – panel presentation March 25 

6. Updates From Network Groups 

St Martin’s – have achieved their Silver Eco Award - congratulations. 

St Mary’s – working towards theirs. 
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Active travel - The Horsley Accessible Ring Trail (HART) which will connect current permissible 

routes to a ‘permissive path’ would continue from the Bridleway at West Horsley Place, 

through the back of St Martin’s Court to public footpaths in East Horsley. 

a) A path leading out from the Queen’s Head pub in East Clandon that would use existing 

public footpaths and extend these so that you can walk or cycle to Clandon Station in 

West Clandon. 

Repair Café - going very well, lots of positive feedback.  Next one is Saturday October 5th. 

Canterbury Rooms – why not drop in for coffee and cake and see what happens? 

Other Points/AOB 

Shop Local signs look good – should there be one at Bishopsmede.  EHPC to consider. 

Recycling of Pill packets – MB looking for funding to support collecting these locally.  

Collection now back in the library.  Update – following WHPC meeting, CY has asked GBC as 

the waste collector to investigate this. 

Zero Guildford are looking at getting groups of PCs together to see what they are doing. 

Drift Golf Club are working towards an Eco award now for Golf Clubs – CY will get in touch to 

see if they would like to come and tell us what they are doing.  

Active Travel – JR informed us that DDRT is now live in our area – finally some S106 money 

from developers put to good use! 

“Surrey Connect is a safe and reliable bus sharing service connecting you to your 

local community. It is available to everyone in Surrey in the areas shown on the 

map. It is a digital on demand bus service, known as a Digital Demand 

Responsive Transport (DDRT) solution.” 

Link is here: https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/roads-and-transport/buses-and-other-

transport/community-transport/surrey-connect 

 

Next meeting:   Wednesday 16th October - ZOOM 

Future meetings:  Mon 4th Nov 7.30pm EHV Hall/Wed 4th Dec 7.30pm WHV Hall 
 
 
 
 


